
 

 
September 14, 2020 
 
 

West Coast Wildfires Delivery Disruption 
 

ASD Healthcare is closely monitoring the progress of the west coast wildfires. We 
anticipate deliveries being potentially impacted or experiencing a delay in California 
and Oregon. We will continue to monitor the situation and will update customers as we 
learn more. Please refer to the list of current impacted zip codes below. 

California:  

93602 93643 93602 93643 95914 95940 
93604 93644 93604 93644 95916 95941 
93614 93645 93614 93645 95919 95981 
93623 93651 93623 93651 95930  

Oregon: 

97004 97042 97368 97489 97536 97638 
97013 97336 97413 97522 97539  
97017 97364 97454 97523 97541  
97038 97367 97488 97534 97624  

If you have an emergency situation, please contact our Customer Service department 
at 800.746.6273. We will continue to monitor the event and will notify you should any 
more delays impact your area.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through this event, and please 
stay safe! 
 
The ASD Healthcare Team 

 


